
This article discusses the Equity in Athletics Disclosure Act.  
After examining the history and goals of the Act, it turns to a 
recent government-sponsored study of the Act, as well as the 
concerns and criticisms.  This article argues that the Act does not 
meet its goals and fails to serve student-athletes, and that the Act 
should be repealed in light of the burden it places on colleges and 
universities. 

 


